FISH AND GAME ASSOCIATION

Annual General Meeting April 16, 2019

Meeting held at Frank Bertel’s, called to order at 7:00 p.m

1.

The Okotoks parade of garage sales will be on Saturday May 18t on the long
weekend. Liam offered to host the garage sale at his house next door to Frank’s at
51 Downey Road. Please arrange to drop off items for the garage sale between
May 11 and May 17 at Liam’s house (whitelaw _|@hotmail.com).

We need volunteers to organize, price, and operate the garage sale.

Dieter graciously has donated his fishing boat, motor, and trailer to the ODFGA.
We need to determine what we want to do with it and where to store it.

We discussed moving future meetings out of Frank’s basement starting in
September 2019. We will investigate alternatives and report back.

The summer BBQ is tentatively set for Sunday August 18, 2019. This is not a
fundraising event and will be a potluck. Siegfried is not available to host, so we
need to find a new location. Ideas discussed included Blue Rock, Sandy McNabb,
and Fish Creek.

ODFGA Fundraising was discussed. Mark will investigate how to set up a casino.
Lauri reiterated creating a plan to spend the raised money first, which will be
required for the casino application. A raffle was discussed without much interest.

Walleye draws are open until April 25™. The club decided to register collectively for
Pigeon Lake this year for a group trip.

ODFGA merchandise was briefly discussed. We have hoodies and hats available.
Other apparel can also be embroidered with our logo at Fly’s Etc.

Darren has offered to host a 3 hour fly-fishing course on Tuesday June 18 starting
at 6pm. We can accommodate up to 20 people at Darren’s house or 30 people at
Crystal Shores Beach House. The course is free for ODFGA members and $10 for
non-members. A separate e-mail will be sent out to confirm attendees.

Our next meeting will be held May 21, 2019 at Frank’s House at 7pm.



